
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
POSTED October 3rd, 2023 

 
 

The Town of Magnolia Springs Town Council will hold a  

public hearing on 

 

Tuesday, October 24th, 2023, at 5:00 pm at Town Hall 

 

The purpose for this hearing is to provide an opportunity for public 

comment concerning a proposed Vacation of Certain Public Rights-of-

Way and Streets along Holly Avenue. 

 

Any person who signs up to address the Town Council shall have an 

opportunity to be heard. If anyone requires special assistance to attend 

this public hearing, please contact Town Hall at 251-965-9888. 

           

 

          

 

 
 


